
Telco Community Credit Union Branch Opening in Waynesville 
 
Candler, NC April 27, 2023 – Telco Community Credit Union, a 
leading credit union serving Western North Carolina’s banking 
needs will be opening a new full-service branch in Waynesville, 
NC. 
 
The new branch, slated to open this spring, will be located at 
370 N. Main Street. The Telco branch will be on the main level 
of the 24,000 sqft building, while the additional spaces located 
on the upper and lower levels will be leased as commercial 
offices.  
 
The branch is conveniently located in downtown Waynesville, 
and offers ample parking, a drive-thru, and an ATM. The Waynesville location will mark the 12th branch 
for Telco Community Credit Union.  
 
"With the addition of the Waynesville branch, Telco will be able to better serve the financial needs of its 
members in Haywood and Jackson Counties", said David Burnette, CEO and President of Telco 
Community Credit Union. "Telco is committed to the credit union philosophy of people helping people and 
serving communities.  
 
Additionally, as a local native of Haywood County, I have deep roots here and I'm extremely excited to 
open a branch in my home town. Telco understands the importance of providing affordable financial 
solutions for families and small businesses and we are excited to expand our footprint into Haywood 
County. 
 
We will work hard to build solid relationships with our members and to be a trusted partner in their 
financial success. We look forward to serving the community for many years to come."  
 

# # # 

Telco Community Credit Union operates under a state charter in North Carolina, offering financial products and 
services tailored to meet the needs of residents within 21 Western North Carolina counties. 

 

Media Contact: 
Carol Griffiths 
Telco Community Credit Union 
828-252-6458 
carol.griffiths@telcoccu.org 


